
WOWRA’s Board of Directors believes it is important to give back to the association members. One way 
has been the establishment of a scholarship fund. The number of scholarships awarded varies each year 
based on donations from WOWRA members, but every year two scholarships may be offered:  
the Robert Lindner Memorial Scholarship and the Gretchen McQuestion Memorial Scholarship. Other 
scholarships may be awarded based on availability.  
 
The recipients of these scholarships are exclusively WOWRA members, their spouses, or children. Since 
1990, our association has awarded more than $130,000 to over 115 students, with the majority of the 
funds for the scholarships coming from member donations.  
 
As a contributor, your name and/or company will be listed in the WOWRA News spring issue. All names/
companies will be listed in alphabetical order. No amount is too big or too small. We need your help to 
continue awarding scholarships. We are again asking you to donate generously to this worthy cause.  
 
You may donate online at wowra.com/scholarship or submit the form below. 

 
WOWRA SCHOLARSHIP CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 
Name ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Company ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________________ State __________  ZIP ________________ 
 
Contribution amount $____________ 

 

WOWRA SCHOLARSHIP DONATION  

 

Please send your contribution via separate check to: 
WOWRA Scholarship Fund 

PO Box 833 
Germantown, WI 53022 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

http://www.wowra.com/scholarship

